
 
 

 

25th June 2024 
Staffing Structure at Minerva 2024 - 2025  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we are fast approaching the end of the academic year, we wanted to share with you the class 
teachers for next academic year. We will be notifying you on Friday 28th June as to who your child/ren’s 
teacher will be.  
 

Year group Class teachers Teaching Assistants 

Pre School  Miss Gledhill - Hillfields   Vacancy  

Reception  Miss Pring- Kingswood   Mr Price  

Year 1  Mrs Creed & Miss Zadarnowski - Speedwell  
Mrs Shannon - Easton   

Mrs Wilson  
Mrs Bryan  

Year 2  Miss McGuinness - Bedminster  
Mrs Massey & Mrs Latcham – Lawrence Hill   

Miss Milsom  

Year 3  Miss Knight - Redland  
Miss Saville - Filton   Mr Moyo, Mrs Douglas & 

Miss Jauffur Year 4  Miss Kemp - Clifton  
Miss Prosser - Bishopston  

Year 5  Mr Worsop-  Hotwells  
Ms Campbell King & Miss Hayes/Miss 
McDonald - St George  
 
Due to Miss McDonald being on maternity leave, 
Miss Hayes will teach the class until her 
return.  Miss Hayes is a known member of MPA 
staff and already knows the class well.   

Mrs Batten  

Year 6  Mrs Hill - Westbury on Trym  
Miss Mitchell - Henbury   

Mrs Batten  
  

  



 
 

 

PPA  Miss Lowe  
Mr Stanhope  
Miss Zadarnowski   

Inclusion 
team  

Miss Gibson - SENDco  
Miss Hudson - Family Support Worker  
Miss Archer - Learning Mentor  
Miss Goodhind – Assistant learning mentor   

Mrs Bennett  
Miss Skinner  
Miss Reid  

Vice Principal  Mrs Shaw   
Principal  Mrs Harvey   
Admin and 
Site team  

Mrs Payne – Front office  
Miss Troup – Front office   
Mrs Westbury – Deputy Operations Manager  
Miss O’Mahoney - Site manager   

 
Welcome to MPA  
We would like to officially welcome new members of staff: Miss Saville, Mrs Bryan and Mr 
Worsop.  We are very excited for them to join the MPA team.    
In September, we welcome back Ms Campbell King and Miss Gledhill who have been on maternity 
leave. We look forward to Miss McDonald returning from her maternity leave in November.   
  
Thank you and goodbye 
Thank you and goodbye to Mrs Higham who has been a member of the team for over 25 years. She 
has been an invaluable member of the team working from Pre School to year 6, supporting thousands 
of children over the many years. We wish her well in her retirement and spending time with her 
family.  
 
Thank you and goodbye to Mr Howells who has been a vital member of the MPA for the past few years 
as class teacher and phase leader.  Mr Howells is moving to teach at a specialist provision in Bristol, 
but it’s not too far away so we hope he will come back and visit.  
 
Thank you and goodbye to Mrs Verdu who has been a with us since January covering a member of 
staff on maternity leave and teaching St George class while Miss Gibson has been SENDco.  
  



 
 

 

Thank you and good luck to Mr Welch who has been teaching in Hotwells class since November, 
covering maternity leave. He is moving to teach at a different school in Bristol and will also have more 
time to spend with his young family.  
 
Thank you and good luck to Miss Nok Nang who has been working as a teaching assistant across year 
2, 3 and 4.  
 
Thank you to Mrs Sharif who has supported the children in Reception this year. We hope we will see 
her in the next school year when she comes back to help.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mrs Jennifer Harvey 
Principal 


